Notes of the Rierside Medical Centre

Patient Participation Group Meeting held on 17th June20th 2015

Present:
Pauline Cryer 



Dr Nayyar
Joyce Swindlehurst
joint chair  

Catherine Wilson


Margaret Shillito



Janet Eaton



Sylvia Megson



Barbara Chilton


Susan Merrick



Mary Hough



Linda Ellis

Apologies: 
Eileen 

Opening:

Pauline welcomed new members to the group and expressed her disappointment that we had not managed to increase the interest in the PPG by getting more people to attend.
Minutes of the previous meeting: Accepted

Matters Arising:
Spring News letter. Catherine is considering when the next one will be published, and was happy for the PPG to participate in production.

PPG awareness week to be covered in agenda items.

Agenda Items:

1. PPG Awareness Week:  Margaret Shillito organised a health walk which was successfully attended by some patients.
Questionnaire results were presented and the project was discussed. Dr Nayyar responded to some of the negative comments made by patients, the overall impression of those who undertook the opportunity to speak to patients found their responses were very positive regarding the practice.
Catherine pointed out that this is in line with the results of the Friends and family survey which had a 97% response.

Dr Nayyar and Pauline Cryer left the meeting.

Further discussions were undertaken looking at specific issues which could be addressed. Catherine agreed to look into the possibility of moving the TV screen in the large waiting area so that the chairs could be turned to face the doors to the long corridor also removing seating from the long corridor. It was felt would prevent patients hearing what doctors are saying to other patients, and stop them listening to conversations in the reception area. 

Sylvia Megson has agreed to visit reception area with Catherine to look at removing out of date information.

Date and time of next meeting    4.30  15th July
